
Please Confirm Email and Let Us Know Your Support Needs 
 

Please help us support your participation in Montague’s first Remote Town Meeting 

 

Below is the email we have on file for you. If it is incorrect or no email appears below, 

then we will need to update it or assist you with creating one.  

 

Confirm Email on File: <<insert mail merge field for email address>> 

 

How else can we help?   

We realize that not everyone owns a suitable device or has reliable internet, and that 

some may not have a knowledgeable friend or relative to provide assistance. With this 

in mind, we need to know: 

1. Do you need help setting up an email account? 

2. Do you need access to a “loaner” tablet or computer? 

3. Do you need access to an indoor location that has good wifi service? 

4. Do you need a call from a “tech buddy” before you get started? 

 

And for those who are very confident Zoom’ers… 

Are you able and willing to serve as a tech buddy to a Town Meeting member who 

needs extra support?  If so, please let us know and we’ll try to make a match! 

 

If you answered “yes” to any of the preceding questions above or have a correction to 

the email listed above, please email or call us ASAP but no later than Tuesday, Feb 16, 

at 3pm. We will monitor responses over the long weekend. Please leave a detailed 

message with your specific needs or corrected email. 

Contact  

Wendy Bogusz  selectscty@montague-ma.gov   413-863-3200  ext. 108  

Steve Ellis   townadmin@montague-ma.gov  413-863-3200  ext. 110 
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